
St. Ferdinand School 

Monthly Family Mass 

 
FAMILY MASS DATE CHANGE: 

Sunday, September 13, 2020 
11:30 in Church (not the Chapel!) 

 
This Family Mass will also include a ​Grandparents Day​ Blessing 

 
(if you and your grandparents are comfortable with being at Mass together, please bring 

them to Mass with you to receive this blessing) 
FYI:  Students will also be making Grandparents Day cards in their religion 

classes that will go home by Friday. 

 
All students who attend this Family Mass should find Principal Folino when it 
ends to receive an out-of-uniform pass good for any day of the 2020-21 school 

year! 
See you Sunday! :) 

 


